
                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 
 

 
 
 
 

July 13, 2023 
 
Valued Partners, 
 
Board of Directors Membership 2023/24 
 
Grey Bruce Health Services (GBHS) held its Annual General Meeting on Wednesday, June 28, 2023. 
At this event, the new slate of Board Officers was appointed as follows: 
 

Joanne Flewwelling – Board Chair 
Deborah Pope – Vice Chair  
Steven Green – Officer at Large 
Kristyn Zorzi – Officer at Large 
 

Ex-officio Directors include: 
 

Gary Sims – President & CEO 
Dr. Michael Williams – Chief of Medical Staff 
Judy Shearer – Vice President, Patient Care and Quality 
Dr. Eric Brown – Medical Staff President (Urban) 
Dr. Andrew Jeffery – replacing Dr. Megan Grigg, as the Medical Staff Co-President (Rural) 
 

The GBHS Board recruited its first-ever Patient Advisor this year. Grace Clark has assumed the role and 
has been a wonderful addition. 
 
Three Emeritus Board Members – Ron Goldsmith, Gail Robinson, and Brenda Kearney – were thanked 
for their time and contributions as their two-year term came to a close.  
 
All Board Members were thanked for their continued service as volunteers and members of the 
corporation. For more information about the Board, please visit our website. 
 
Our Annual Report will be shared with you, our valued partners, in the coming days. 
 
Wishing everyone a safe and enjoyable summer! 
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